
Week of 15th June 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week. Here is what I’ve been up to… take 
care and big monster hugs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Picking fresh berries from the garden. 
They have not been lasting very long! 

Playing board games with my friends 
(who have been in the same house as 
me since lockdown began!), Mrs Cam-

eron and her family. 
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A day on the beach at West Runton.  

Body boarding, rock pooling and soaking up the sun. Fun, fun, fun! 
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It was a super fun day on the beach. I was full of sand though, so Mrs 
Cameron made me have a wash… spinning around in a washing machine 
and being hung upside down on the line is not as much fun as you might 

think! 


